TOWNSHIP Board Briefs
et November 13,2018

The following information contains highlights from the November 13, 2018 Readington Board of Education
meeting. For complete minutes, please check the district website on or about December 12, 2018.

Superintendent’s Report

Dr. Jonathan Hart introduced Dr. Ann DeRosa, Ms. Debra DeBaro and Mr. Anthony Tumolo as they shared highlights
of the many accomplishments happening at Whitehouse School. In addition, Dr. Hart recognized Dr. Ann DeRosa and
Mr. Anthony Tumolo for being selected for the second year as reviewers/approvers for the National School of
Character Program. Dr. Hart also recognized Mrs. Pauline Marsh for being selected as the Hunterdon County
Educational Association Educational Support Professional of the Year.

Fi Eaciliti
e The district Bill List was approved.
e The district Travel Schedule was approved.
A Transportation Jointure Contract between Readington and Branchburg Township was approved for the
2018-2019 school year.
e The 2018-2019 Comprehensive Maintenance Plan was approved.
e The board approved a new dental plan for aides, clerical, and bus drivers.

Education/Technology
e Agrantin the amount of $296.60 from the HSA to be used for student floor chairs at HBS was accepted.
e Agrantin the amount of $330.00 from the HSA to be used for percussion cases for RMS was accepted.
e The donations of a drum set for RMS and a xylophone for HBS were accepted.
e The 2018-2019 Nursing Services Plan was approved.
e Novels for 6th, 7th and 8th grades were approved.

Personnel
e Karen Tucker was approved as the District's Wellness Committee Coordinator for the 2018-2019 school
year.

e Nancy Hill, Denise Hawkins and Jack Kimple were approved as chaperones for the 2018-2019 school year.
e The retirement of Madeline Kalinich with appreciation for her years of service was accepted.
Lindsay Capone was approved as an advisor for Winter Sports Homework Room and Central Office

Detention.
e Elissa Bowen was approved to participate in the RVCC Partnership Arts Program for the 2018-2019 school
year.
C icati

e Policy 7510 was approved for second reading and adopted.

The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for December 11, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board
Meeting Room at Holland Brook School. Please review the agenda that will be posted on Friday,
December 7, 2018 and consider attending.

Contact: Doreen Harris / 908-534-2897
dharris@readington.k12.nj.us



